“My name is Sean Gibson from WakeMed Health & Hospitals. We greatly support this
change in administrative code. The revision process included all stake holders or their
representative to ensure fairness and to do what is in the best interest of the patient.
Further, this change in rule will continue to allow EMS systems to use other programs
as a resource in order to not overburden the local 911 system should they elect to do
so. We appreciate the efforts of the local EMS systems, SCT programs, The North
Carolina Rescue Association, North Carolina EMS Administrators and the Office of EMS
for their hard work over the past 3 years to bring this revision before the medical care
commission.”



